From:	Ivan Dolzhenkov	
Sent:	August 17, 2020 5:19 PM	10 /
To:	Clerks	Rez Ref #
Subject:	Re: Support for rezoning @ #1 - 4429 Kingswa	
Categories:	Blue Category	Bylaw # 14/99
recognize the sender and k	nated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal of f you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it t	or account information or account
"Please reply to this em	ail with your full address, including suite number	cc
Here it goes		
Ivan Dolzhenkov		
Council, Committees, or heard	written) including personal information such as your name and address I and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality."	s, submitted to se part of the public record. This
I would rather this not	be published online.	
Thank you, Ivan.		
On Mon, Aug 17, 2020	0 at 2:56 PM Clerks < <u>Clerks@burnaby.ca</u> > wrote:	
This is to acknowledge charge	receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriat	ely to our Administrative staff in
of Public Hearings.		
Please reply to this ema	ail with your full address, including suite number,	
Thank you.		
City of Burnaby		
Office of the City Clerk		
Phone: 604-294-7290		

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk

4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or Ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of

the City of Burnaby.

If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the

postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to

Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted

live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From: Ivan Dolzhenkov

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 1:56 PM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Support for rezoning @ #1 - 4429 Kingsway

CAUTION: This email originated from outside

of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to

phishing@burnaby.ca

Hey there,

I just wanted to weight in on rezoning for pot shop inside the BCLO. This area of Burnaby is almost devoid of legal weed stores and forces people to go over Boundary to Vancouver.

Willingdon and Kingsway location will also make it easier to get to for people further out east.

All in all, I think its a step in the right direction.

Kind regards,

Ivan.

From:

Miranda Tse

Sent:

August 18, 2020 4:01 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No.

R/R 19-16 B/2 14(99

14199

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Categories:

Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Name - Miranda Tse

Address - 1604-4390 Grange St. Burnaby, B.C. V5H 1P6

Comments

I object passing of the above captioned amendment.

Reasons

The location is too close to 1) Willingdon Care Centre at 4435 Grange St. Burnaby, and 2) Chaffey-Burke Elementary School at 4404 Sardis St. Burnaby

From:

Sent:

August 19, 2020 4:44 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Strongly oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199"

to permit a government permit cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway (Burnaby

B/R 19-16 B/L 14199

Old Orchard)

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Categories:

Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Cheers,

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 19, 2020, at 11:05 AM, Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca > wrote:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

Please reply to this email with your full address, including suite number,

Thank you.

City of Burnaby
Office of the City Clerk
Phone: 604-294-7290

City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnoby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmaster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This



information may be published on the web unless the author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From:

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 12:01 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Strongly oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199" to permit a

government permit cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway (Burnaby Old Orchard)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear officer,

I'm writing to express my objection to the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199". I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway(Burnaby Old Orchard Shopping Center).

My family have lived in Metrotown neighborhood for 17 years. This community is a friendly and safe community with two elementary schools (Chaffey-Burke Elementary and Marlborough Elementary), library, densely inhabited buildings, playgrounds, parks, community center blocks away from each others. Many families with young children, teenagers and seniors live here. The proposed location of the Cannabis store is near all these public facilities. Thus, its negative impact on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored. Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1), and adjacent areas of cannabis store saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store (Reference 2). We are very concerned of the negative impacts that this Cannabis Store will bring to our community. As parents, the last thing we want to see is to put my children in danger on our way to the schools, community library, community center, and parks. I sincerely appreciate my children and other residents can feel secure and safe while we're enjoying daily life in our community, therefore I am strongly opposed to the opening of a Cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway Burnaby Old Orchard Shopping Center in our neighborhood!

Thank you very much for your consideration!

References

1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of Canada)

https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/drug-impaired-driving.html

2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9

Cheers,

Sent from my iPhone

Rez Ref # 19-16 Bylaw # 14199

From:

Sent:

Wednesday, August 19, 2020 11:26 AM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Re: Strongly oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199" to permit

a government permit cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway (Burnaby Old Orchard)

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Categories:

Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Thanks,

From: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 2:22 PM

To

Subject: RE: Strongly oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199" to permit a government permit cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway (Burnaby Old Orchard)

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. It has been forwarded appropriately to our Administrative staff in charge of Public Hearings.

Please reply to this email with your full address, including suite number,

Thank you.

City of Burnaby

Office of the City Clerk
Phone: 604-294-7290
City of Burnaby | Corporate Services | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Our Vision: A world-class city committed to creating and sustaining the best quality of life for our entire community.

The contents of this email message are solely the writings, thoughts and/or ideas of the account holder and may not necessarily reflect those of the City of Burnaby. If you have any concerns regarding inappropriate use of this account please e-mail the postmoster@burnaby.ca

Any information (verbal and written) including personal information such as your name and address, submitted to Council, Committees, or heard and discussed at a public meeting is public information and will become part of the public record. This information may be published on the web unless the

author specifically requests confidentiality. Any meetings broadcasted live on television, via the internet or via any other communication medium cannot be edited.

From:

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 9:40 AM

To: Clerks < Clerks@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Strongly oppose the "Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199" to permit a government permit

cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway (Burnaby Old Orchard)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear officer,

I'm ;, a resident of Marlborough Ave. I'm writing to express my objection to the "Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 26, 2020 - Bylaw No. 14199". I strongly oppose to the opening of a government permit cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway(Burnaby Old Orchard Shopping Center).

I and my family have lived in this Metrotown neighborhood for many years. This community is a friendly and safe community with two elementary schools (Chaffey-Burke Elementary and Marlborough Elementary), library, densely inhabited buildings, playgrounds, parks, and community center blocks away from each others. Many families with young children, teenagers and seniors live here. The proposed location of the Cannabis store is near all these public facilities. Thus, its negative impact on the local residents, especially to the children and seniors, cannot be ignored. Researches have shown the use of cannabis will increase the likelihood of impaired driving (Reference 1), and adjacent areas of cannabis store saw about 84 more property crimes per year than neighborhoods without a nearby cannabis store (Reference 2). We are very concerned of the negative impacts that this Cannabis Store will bring to our community. As parents, the last thing we want to see is to put my children in danger on our way to the schools, community library, community center, and parks. I sincerely appreciate my children and other residents can feel secure and safe while we're enjoying daily life in our community, therefore I am strongly opposed to the opening of a Cannabis store at #1-4429 Kingsway Burnaby Old Orchard Shopping Center in our neighborhood!

Thank you very much for your consideration!

References

- 1. Drug-Impaired Driving (Government of Canada) https://www.canada.ca/en/services/policing/police/community-safety-policing/impaired-driving/drug-impaired-driving.html
- 2. Bridget Freisthler, Andrew Gaidus, Christina Tam, William R. Ponicki, Paul J. Gruenewald. From Medical to Recreational Marijuana Sales: Marijuana Outlets and Crime in an Era of Changing Marijuana Legislation. The Journal of Primary Prevention, 2017; DOI: 10.1007/s10935-017-0472-9